From: Fred Simpson <fred.simpson@townofmono.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2021 12:12 PM

To: Denise Holmes <dholmes@melancthontownship.ca>; jwilloughby@shelburne.ca; Karen Landry <klandry@orangeville.ca>; Meghan Townsend <mtownsend@townofgrandvalley.ca>; mdunne@dufferincounty.ca; Nicole Martin <nmartin@amaranth.ca>; Susan Stone <sstone@eastgarafraxa.ca>; tatkinson@mulmur.ca

Cc: Mark Early <mark.early@townofmono.com>

Subject: COVID-19 Vaccination Policy

Mono council passed the following resolution during their September 14, 2021 regarding implementing a vaccination policy.

Resolution #7-19-2021

Moved by Fred Nix, Seconded by Ralph Manktelow

WHEREAS, Council has reviewed the Vaccination Policy report prepared by the County of Dufferin dated September 9, 2021;

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that Town staff be directed to work with Dufferin County to develop and implement a COVID-19 Vaccination Policy in consultation with Wellington Dufferin Guelph Public Health;

AND THAT Proof of Vaccination Status or proof of medical exemption or proof of exemption under the Ontario Human Rights Code will be required by November 1st, 2021.

"Carried"

Fred Simpson

Clerk Town of Mono 519.941.3599, 234



This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify fred.simpson@townofmono.com.